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We are incredibly excited to be writing to you to invite you to ‘Wildern Fest’, your very own
Wildern Festival! We want to be able to celebrate your 5 year journey with us at Wildern and
meet as a whole year group to mark what a fantastic year group you have been despite all of
the difficulties we have faced. Music will be playing, popcorn, candy floss and slushies will be
flowing, many of your teachers will be there to see you, Mr Denman will be speaking to you
and we hope, but can’t promise, that the sun will be shining!

Dear Year 11

Wildern Fest is taking place in the Piazza on Thursday 24 June 2021 between 4.00pm and
5.30pm.

Please report straight to the Piazza when you arrive and use the hand sanitizer provided.
There will be areas set up for:

- Collection of Hoodies

- Dropping off any uniform you would like to donate to the school

- Collection of Yearbooks

- Dropping back any books you borrowed from the LRC or textbooks from lessons
- Collecting Prom tickets

Please bring the following items with you:

- Any uniform or revision guides you would like to donate, placed in a bag

- Library books to return

- Subject books to return

- The rain will not spoil our day so in true festival spirit please wear your wellies and a
waterproof if it is raining!

We need to know how many students are attending so please complete the Wildern Fest
attendance form by following this link.

Best Wishes

Miss H Jones
Assistant Headteacher





